Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, June 7, 2012, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. (CDT)

PLACE: New Hope Volunteer Fire Station, 1243 Highway 179A, Westville, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT District Three announces a public information meeting regarding proposed improvements for Scott Road Bridge and Jessie O. Lewis Road Bridge. The Scott Road Bridge Project will include replacing the structurally deficient wooden bridge over Parrot Creek with a concrete box culvert and paving the roadway approaches. Improvements for the Jessie O. Lewis Road Bridge include replacing the structurally deficient wooden bridge over Boggy Branch with a single span concrete bridge and paving the roadway approaches. Construction for these projects is currently funded summer 2014.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Sandra Lamb, P.E., (850)638-2288, by email: sandra.lamb@atkins global.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Sandra Lamb, P.E., at the contact information listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
